
 

 

Bay Area Family Church: the 2nd induction ceremony for CheonBo couples 
 
Kevin Thompson 
October 8, 2021 
 

 
 

Brothers and sisters, 

 

On Saturday we will hold the 2nd induction ceremony for CheonBo couples. This ceremony makes True 

Parents very happy and proud of our blessed families who were able to accomplish the necessary 

conditions. The ceremony begins at 5:00 in the sanctuary. Please come and attend if you can. (Please see 

dress code requirements) 

 

Last Tuesday we had a training session with Yoshie Manaka from HQ who taught us how to get our own 

story out on social media and be able to engage people. As you know, one of our goals is to introduce 

144,000 more people to True Parents and the Blessing through social media. This can engage many of our 

members in worthwhile activities without too much effort. Please check out the recording HERE 

 

Next Sunday (October 17th) our young people will take responsibility for Sunday Service and showcase 

their talents and insights. Please plan to support them. 

 

Blessings 

 

Pastor Kevin Thompson 

 


